
11.09.2023 

 

Notification for Recruitment of Technical Assistant on Contract (Advt No. HR 04/2023): 

Interview postponed to 13.09.2023 

 

  

Vide Advertisement No. HR 04/2023 for recruitment of Technical Assistant on Contract, this is to 

inform all concerned that the interview originally scheduled on 12.09.2023 has been postponed 

for unprecedented reasons.   

The re-scheduled date of interview is 13th SEPTEMBER 2023.  

E-mail in this regard has been sent to candidates shortlisted for the interview round. In case of 

queries, kindly contact the following: 

Phone: 022 22772571 

E-mail: mahima.roy@sci.co.in  

************************************* 
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